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TAKE YOUR CHILD OUT OF SCHOOL. 

 

CROSBY PRIMARY SCHOOL  20th January 2023 

If you have queries about anything, please ask.  

Phone 01724 844216 or email 

admin.crosbyprimary@northlincs.gov.uk 

 

 
 

Welcome back! 

We welcome a new teacher, Mr Marcus Treddinick, and a student teacher 

Miss Amy Frances to our Crosby family.  

 

Early Bird Club  

We are pleased to offer Early Bird Club from 8:00am in the small hall. 

Please bring children to the small hall door next to the main entrance. 

The cost is £1.00 per day and places must be booked and paid for 

using the Parentpay app. There is a variety of activities for the 

children and they are supervised by Miss Jeni Holt. 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast (bagels and juice or milk) is available every day 

for all children at no cost to parents/carers. This is served in 

the classroom. 

 

School Day Times 

With the exception of Ladybird Class (Nursery), all classes will be able to 

come into school from 8:40am and all doors will close at 8:55am.  

If your child arrives at school after 8:55am please bring them to the 

main office and sign them in. Your child will be marked as late so 

please try to be on time! Children in EYFS and Years 1 and 2 will finish 

school at 2:55pm and Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will finish school at 3:00pm.  
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Attendance 

Many of our children have a good attendance record. However, we would 
like to take this opportunity to remind parents of our attendance procedures. 

By law, parents and carers are responsible for ensuring that children attend 
school regularly and failure to do so may result in a referral to the local 
authority and ultimately prosecution.  

We understand that there will be times when your child has to miss school 
because they are ill, please contact the school office on the first day of 
absence before 9am to inform the school of the reason for your child’s 
absence and give an expected return date. A message itself does not 
authorise the absence; only if the school is satisfied as to the validity of the 
explanation will the absence be authorised. 

We understand that children may have to attend medical appointments in 
school time (though please ask if they can be made outside school hours) 
but routine appointments should be made out of school time. Most 
appointments will not require a full day of absence from school. 

Leave of Absence 

Children are in school for 190 days each year. There are 175 days when 
children are not required. Leave of absence from school, when not illness, 
should be requested by parents. 

Leave of absence can only be granted in exceptional circumstances. Leave 
for a family holiday is not considered exceptional. An application should be 
made in advance and these can be obtained from the school office. 
Retrospective consent cannot be granted. Parents or carers will be issued 
with a penalty notice by North Lincolnshire Council if absence is not 
authorised. 

Please work with us if there are attendance concerns, we want to give all 
children every opportunity to reach their full potential. Regular absences 
lead to your child missing large amounts of their education and may cause 
them to fall behind with their peers.  

Please call 01724 844216 or email admin.crosbyprimary@northlincs.gov.uk 
if you feel Donna Betts (Family Liaison Worker) can help with any issues. 
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Bikes and Scooters 

May I remind you all that children and adults must not ride 

bikes or scooters on school premises.  

 

 

Year 6 Maths Club                                  

Miss Shah, Mrs Simpson and Mrs Harrison will start Year 6 

Maths clubs on Tuesday 10th January, 3:10-3:50pm.  
 

Mrs Winter’s Sunshine Trolley 

We are pleased to welcome back Mrs Winter and her 

‘Sunshine Trolley’ to the playground before school serving 

drinks.  

 

School Council with Miss Shah 

 

What have the Crosby School Council been doing? 

 

Last term our School Council were very busy! The KS2 Council have been 

organising after school clubs which will be starting very 

soon. The KS1 Council carried out a biscuit sale and 

raised a massive £18. The money will be used to buy 

compost bins for every classroom in KS1 to help Crosby 

be even more environmentally friendly.  

 

Our wonderful School Council members have also 

been busy organising two Valentine’s discos, 

details as follows;  

KS1- Thursday 9th February 3:10-4:30 

KS2- Friday 10th February 3:10-4:30 

School council will be selling tickets for £1 (this 

includes a drink, a packet of crisps and sweets) on 

Friday 20th January.   

 
 

Lost Property 

If your child has lost any items of clothing please call at the Medical room to 

collect it. Children are encouraged to look there too.  

Please can I remind you to label all clothing, including PE kit with your 

child’s name.  
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Spring Term Diary Dates 

 

Date Event 

Monday 23rd January 2023 Class photographs 

Tuesday 7th February 2023 Safer Internet Day  

Tuesday 7th February 2023 Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 Parent Consultations  

Thursday 9th February 2023 EYFS and KS1 Valentine’s Disco 

Friday 10th February 2023 KS2 Valentine’s Disco 

Thursday 2nd March 2023 World Book Day 

Tuesday 14th March 2023 International Maths Day  

Friday 17th March 2023 Red Nose Day  

 

School Term Dates 2022/2023 

 

 School closes at 3:05pm School opens 

Christmas Thursday 15th December 
2022 

Wednesday 4th January 
2023 

Half Term Friday 10th February 2023 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter Friday 31st March 2023 Tuesday 18th April 2023 

Half Term Friday 26th May 2023 Monday 5th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2023  
 


